Officials' Report
December 13, 2011

- We have a full roster for leadership positions at our LSC spring championship meets — Senior
Champs, Junior Champs and JO's.

- We are still looking for a meet ref and Lead Evaluator for Sectionals in March. Jack and Jamy Pfister
were trying to fill those positions at the Winter National Championships meet in Atlanta in early
December.

- The December PVS Officials Newsletter was distributed.

-Officials have been very busy between mid-November and mid-December staffing the qualifying,
invitational and championship meets. All the meets have been adequately staffed (some more
“adequately” than others), well run and deserving of the accolades expressed by the PVS General
Chair, coaches and visiting colleagues.

- The Officials Committee's goal of expanding the use of radios at Opens and club meets has been
successful this Fall. A large number of officials have been exposed to radio use and protocol thereby

making the transition to national championship meets that much easier.

Mike Rubin



